M BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO@/
DATE: February 12, 2013

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 13-0194
Ticket Agencies — Temporary Modifications

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 13-0194, Ticket Agencies — Temporary Modifications. BDC supports this legislation and the
temporary modifications associated with charges on the sale of tickets for admission to certain
events. We understand that is a transitory repeal until the City can overhaul the existing ticket
laws.

The BDC respectfully request that favorable consideration is given by the City Council
for Bill No. 13-0194.
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